
 

 

 

Statement of Commitment to Child Safety 

All children and young people who come to Belvoir and participate in our Education programs have a 

right to feel and be safe. We are committed to the safety and wellbeing of all children and young 

people. We are committed to providing a child-safe and child-friendly environment, where children and 

young people are safe and feel safe, and are able to actively participate in decisions that affect their 

lives. 

We have zero tolerance for child abuse and other harm, and we are committed to acting in students’ 

best interests and keeping them safe from harm. 

Belvoir regards its child protection responsibilities with the utmost importance and is committed to 

providing the necessary resources to ensure compliance with all relevant child protection laws and 

regulations, and the maintenance of a child-safe culture. 
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